
 

 

Hello Chair Helm, Vice-Chair Hartman and Owens, and fellow members of the committee, 

 

For the Record I am Representative Bobby Levy from House District 58 and I am excited to 

support HB 3163.  

 

Managing water resources is incredibly complicated and complex. Doing so is necessary for the 

future of the state. Water resources are especially important and crucial. Place-based planning 

for water resources will result in more balanced outcomes. Water quality and quantity in many 

parts of Oregon are in need of new solutions. This bill will allow a platform for these funding 

conversations to happen.  

 

I urge you to please support HB 3163. 

 

Best, 

Rep. Bobby Levy, HD 58 

 

 


